Town of Carroll

From: Linda [mailto:mtview@roadrunner.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2012 10:03 AM

To: Bill Dowling; Mark Catalano; Paul

Cc: Dick Gould; Jane; Mac McQueeney; Susan Kraabel

Subject: resignation

October 30, 2012

Carroll Board of Selectmen School Street Twin Mt., NH 03595

Dear Members of the Board,

This is to inform you of my resignation from the Cable Committee. I find it impossible to be productive when there is such entrenched and unmoving division between opinions. While maintaining a level of civility, there seems to be no effort toward compromise or any effort to find an alternative solution in the matter with which you charged the Committee. The result - no positive results, only a continuation of "no". I therefore choose to use my time in more positive pursuits. I thank you for your appointment and apologize that I could not be more helpful.

Sincerely, Linda Dowling

Cc: Cable Committee